TRB Weekly newsletter subscription FAQs

If I am already getting the *TRB E-Newsletter*, why do I need to re-subscribe to get the new *TRB Weekly* newsletter?

TRB is ending production of the TRB E-Newsletter this summer. Its place will be taken by the *TRB Weekly* newsletter.

We are upgrading our software behind the scenes and we are unable to move our existing E-Newsletter subscribers to the *TRB Weekly* newsletter. Think of the re-subscription process as an opportunity to fine tune your subscription topics to ensure you are getting the news you want and need from TRB.

Do I need a MyTRB account to get the TRB Weekly?

Yes, you will need a MyTRB account to receive the new *TRB Weekly* newsletter. To re-subscribe or set up an account if necessary, go to https://www.mytrb.org/Profile/MyAccount/TRBWeekly.

I have been receiving the E-Newsletter for a while, but when I attempt to re-subscribe for the TRB Weekly I am getting a message that says my email does not match a profile in the MyTRB database. Is this an error?

MyTRB and the old E-Newsletter are separate systems, so existing subscribers might not necessarily have a MyTRB account even though they have been receiving the E-Newsletter for years. If the system says you don't have an account, it will only take you a couple of minutes to set one up. To set up a MyTRB account and subscribe, go to https://www.mytrb.org/Profile/MyAccount/TRBWeekly.

If I don't re-subscribe to the new TRB Weekly newsletter, will TRB re-subscribe me automatically?

No, you have to take a positive action to continue to get TRB's newsletter. The new subscription process is through the MyTRB portal. To re-subscribe, go to https://www.mytrb.org/Profile/MyAccount/TRBWeekly.

If you have a MyTRB account the process will take you less than two minutes to re-subscribe. If you don't have a MyTRB account the process will take just a little longer.

Do I have to be a member of a TRB committee or panel, or be an employee of a TRB sponsor or affiliate to receive TRB Weekly?

No, the TRB Weekly is available for free to anyone interested. You do not need to pay anything to have an account in MyTRB, it is a free way to stay connected with the transportation research network.

Why is the TRB newsletter changing?

We are updating the deliverability, usability, and readability of the newsletter. We know you'll like it!

When will I start getting the TRB Weekly newsletter?

The switch from the TRB E-Newsletter to the TRB Weekly newsletter will take place this summer.

What if I don't re-subscribe?

Then you are going to miss out on keeping up-to-date on TRB activities and learning about transportation research-related activities taking place at the federal and state levels, and within the academic and international transportation communities.

How often will I receive the new TRB Weekly newsletter?

The *TRB Weekly* will be delivered every Tuesday morning, just like the *TRB E-Newsletter* we've delivered into inboxes for the past 19 years.